
Letters to Santa
B R O WA R D  S H E R I F F ’ S  O F F I C E

Santa Claus is coming to town! But before he gets here, he wants to hear from 
you. Weston residents can drop a letter from their child in Santa’s private mailbox 
at BSO’s Weston District—Santa will send a personalized letter in return. Parents 

can choose between the following three delivery options:

Letters to Santa

Ways to get your letter: 
Mail Delivery 

Santa’s helpers will deliver 
a personalized letter in 

the mail, signed by Santa.
• $20 Donation

Invitation Only Christmas 
Party

Join Santa and Mrs. Claus 
along with their friends for a 
very merry party at the BSO 
Weston District. Children will 

receive a private invitation 
to pick up their letter from 

Santa at predetermined 
times between 5 PM and 
9 PM on December 16. 

In addition to Christmas 
characters for photo 

opportunities, there will be 
pizza, holiday treats, hot 

chocolate, toy give-a-ways 
and goodie bags included 

with the donation. The event 
is limited to the first 200 kids 

to sign up.
• $40 Donation

Personal Home 
Delivery Experience 

From the North Pole 
to Weston, Santa and 
his friends will only be 
in town for one night. 

Santa and a BSO escort, 
with flashing lights and 
sirens, will usher in the 
Christmas spirit right to 
your front door! Parents 
will be provided a time 

when Santa will arrive on 
December 21. The event 
is limited to the first five 

kids to sign up.

• $100 Donation

This is a public event. Photos may be taken and used publicly for illustration, advertising, and web or social media content.

All donations will help 
support BSO’s Weston Law 

Enforcement Explorers 
Program.

DONATIONS WILL BE 
ACCEPTED: 

November 28, 2022 to 
December 11, 2022

WHERE: 
BSO Weston District 

17300 Royal Palm Blvd, 
Weston, FL 33326

Food and beverages provided by:

Please fill out the available form at the Weston district 
office to choose your delivery option, along with your 

matching suggested donation, and deposit it into Santa’s 
mailbox located in the lobby. Cash and checks accepted 

(made payable to The City of Weston).
For more information, please call the Explorer Advisor,

Deputy Mark Skolnick at 954-806-4600.


